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Upcoming Events 
 
Mar. 28 - Seroogy candy bar sales money due 
 
March 28 - Report cards go home 
 
Mar. 29 - Pizza making at St. Mark’s, Green Bay -   
                 8:00AM 
 
Mar. 29 - Pizza pickup at St. John - 4:00-7:00 pm 
 
Apr. 7 - 11 - Tornado and Severe Weather  
                     Awareness Week 
 
Apr. 11 - Family Entertainment Night 

Hot Lunch 
Hot lunch this week will 
be pizza provided by 
Harlyn McDonald’s 
family. 
 

Mission Offering 
Progress: 
Last week’s chapel 
offering collected for 
God’s Kingdom was 
$55.00 bringing our total 
to $539.76.  

 
Pizza Fundraiser Help Needed this Saturday, March 29 
We are still looking for help handing out the pizzas to the families here at school. 
Please sign up on the signup genius tab of our school website or contact Mr. Aguilar if 
you’re able to help. We ask that everyone pick up their pizzas from 4:00PM-7:00PM on 
Saturday, March 29. 

 
Thank you for your help in this delicious fundraiser! 

 
 



Seroogy Candy Bar Sale 
Just a reminder that all money from the Seroogy candy bars sales 
should be turned in by this Friday, March 28.  Any checks  should be 
made payable to St. John CEA. 
 

 

Report Cards 
Yesterday marked the end of our third quarter.  Report cards will be sent home this 
Friday, March 28. 
 

Parking on Friday Recycling Days 
Thank you to everyone for helping keep our students safe by following the 
pickup/dropoff instructions.  We have one more request for those who park in the 
designated parking on Church Road by school.  Every other Friday is our Recycling pick 
up day.  When the recycling bins are put out, if you could please make sure not to park 
next to or in front of the bins, but leave at least three feet between them and your 
vehicle so the recycling truck has room to pick up the bins.  Your help with this is greatly 
appreciated. 
 

Family Entertainment Night-Sign Up Genius 
Our PTO is looking for your help with providing light refreshments as well as setup and 
clean-up afterwards for our Family Entertainment night. As the proverb goes, “many 
hands make light work.” A Sign Up Genius tab has been created on the school website 
for this.  We appreciate you all so much!!!   

 
School Choice Open Enrollment 
Open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program will end 
on April 17.  You can address any questions you may have about the program to Hannah 
Langebartels, our School Choice Administrator, at choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or 
phone (414) 758-8607.  Just a reminder that those families who are in Choice this year, 
must still reapply each year.                                                                                                                                   
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